
 
 
Dear Business Leader,   
 
Please help the next generation of Christian workers prepare now at Southeastern Free Will 
Baptist College. Our annual Golf Tournament, which benefits the scholarship fund for 
these students, will be on Tuesday, October 7, 2025. I greatly appreciate your 
consideration of being a part of this great event.   
  
Your Support Will Be Seen and Appreciated 
When you give, we will recognize your generosity by placing yard signs on the course, 
prominently featuring your company, church, ministry, or family name. Our golfers truly 
enjoy seeing the partners who stand with Southeastern College, and your support will be 
noticed and appreciated throughout the event. 
  

 
Bronze Level Partner         $250 gift - one sign on the course   
Silver Level Partner    $500 gift - two signs on the course   
Gold Level Partner            $1,000 gift - four signs on the course   
Platinum Level Partner      $2,500 gift. - eight signs on the course   
   

  
To find out more or to register, go to sfwbc.edu/golf. We are still accepting golfers who 
want to participate in this great tournament.    
   
Thanks for considering this request.   
Sincerely,   
Scott Coghill 
SFWBC Board Member 
919.365.7711 
  
  
P.S.  Please send your company logo art to jayne.cash@sfwbc.edu 
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